
  ATTACHMENT IX-B 

 
ATTACHMENT NO. IX-B:      Copiers 
  
Motion: Approve the copier purchase with Canon Solutions 

America for $88,048 along with the 5 year copy cost 
of 0.034 for color and 0.0034 for black and white.   

 
Recommended Action: Approve the motion 
 
 
Currently North Boone is in a copier lease with rkdixon for about $3,133.40 per month for 
the copier and print costs.  We have 16 copiers in the district with 1 of those being color.  
The final proposal amount includes 17 copiers with 2 being color.  
 
North Boone conducted the RFP process on April 8th for the copiers for the District.  We 
had 6 companies submit bids to consider.   
 
In collaboration with the technology department it is being recommended that the District 
award the purchase to Cannon Solutions America.   
 
Purchase Option:  To purchase the copiers it would cost $88,048.  The District would still 
be required to pay for the copy costs which includes a 5 year maintenance agreement.  
Color cost per page is 0.034 and black and white cost is 0.0034 per page.  The maintenance 
agreement includes preventative maintenance, access to service technicians and a help 
desk.   
 
Lease Option.  The total cost for 5 years is $98,894.40 plus the copy costs at 0.034 for color 
and 0.0034 for black and white.   
 
Purchasing the copiers would save the district $10,846.40 over the course of 5 years.  
 

Below is an overview of the bids  

Name Copier Costs Copy Costs BW Copy Costs Color Total 

  370,000 per month 3,500 per month  
Gordon Flesch $          1,755.26 $          1,875.00 $              175.00 $   3,805.26 
rkdixon $          1,305.06 $          1,875.00 $              175.00 $   3,355.06 
Marco $          1,752.35 $          1,200.00 $              105.00 $   3,057.35 
Cannon $          1,527.00 $          1,275.00 $              119.00 $   2,921.00 
Stan's $          1,731.88 $          1,462.50 $              129.50 $   3,323.88 
Imagetec $          2,562.13 $          1,803.75 $              112.00 $   4,477.88 

 

The new copiers will be installed at the District during the summer months. 

 










































































